
Janice Williams

From: Troy Crews :
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 9:40 AM
To: Janice Williams
Subject: Fwd: Permit # 39559 2344 N.E. Washington St. Lake City

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeff White <jeffwhite58@aol.com>

Date: Septernber 2, 2020 at 9:38:18 AM EDT

To: Troy Crews <troy crews@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Re: Permit # 39559 2344 N.E. Washington St. Lake City

To Columbia County Building Department

| Jeff White have quit all work on home located at 2344E Washington St Lake City Fl sense the last
inspection would like to have the permit canceled from that point thank you for your cooperation Jeff
White

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 2, 2020,at 8:53 AM, Troy Crews <troy crews@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Mr. White | need confirmationfrom you that you have ceasedoperations on this job

priorto any additional permitsissuedthank you.

 


